
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 15th December 

 
Diary Dates 

Monday 15th December 
Keyboard/piano lessons at Mill Lane 
 
Tuesday 16th December 
Music lessons at Holt Road 
NO Drum lessons at Mill Lane 
SCHOOL CLOSES FOR THE CHRISTMAS 
HOLIDAYS 
 
Thursday 4th January 
SCHOOL OPENS FOR SPRING TERM 

 

Christmas Productions 
We would like to say a huge thank you to all of the staff and children who put 
their time and efforts into making the Reception and Year 3/4 Christmas 
productions such a wonderful success. Thank you also to the parents who 
helped with costumes for their children at this busy time of year. 
 
Horsford Primary Carol Service at All Saints Church 
It was lovely to have some of our families join us at the church on Thursday 
evening. Although it was a small gathering, we all enjoyed listening to Reverend 
Margaret, Wendy and Mike remind us of the Christmas story, as well as singing 
some traditional carols, expertly accompanied by Mr Patient on the church 
organ. Thank you to the donations received, Revd Margaret will be sending a 
cheque off to Shelter in the new year. 
 
Christmas lunch 
We all had a wonderful time on Thursday celebrating together over our 
Christmas lunch. Thank you to Mrs Robson and her team for a lovely roast and 
dessert and to the PTA for providing crackers for all the children at Mill Lane. 
 
PTA News 
A big thank you to everyone for all the support we received at today’s coffee 
morning, we raised an amazing £75.72 for PTA funds. It was lovely to hear the 
children singing so well too. We wish everyone a Merry Christmas, from the 
PTA. 
 
Year 6 Kingswood Residential 
Please can we remind parents that the final payment for the Kingswood trip is 
due by Friday 5th January. 
 
Christmas Foodbank Collection 
We will be having our foodbank donations collected next week, so if you have 
any donations waiting to send in please do so by Monday 18th December so they 
can be included in our collection. Thank you to those who have already donated 
this term. 
 
Attendance figures for this week: 
 

Position Class Attendance % this week 

1st 56S 96.04 

2nd 34G 94.86 

3rd 34C 91.21 

4th 56A 90.75 

5th Cheshire Cat 89.53 

6th Stickman 87.07 

7th White Rabbit 85.1 

8th 34P 83.9 

9th 56B 83.47 

10th Zog 80.99 

11th Tabby McTat 70.7 

 
We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. We look forward 
to welcoming all the children back on Thursday 4th January 2018! 
 
Miss Anatola, Mrs Kirton and Miss Anderson 

 

Congratulations 
Well done to the following children for being 
awarded a celebration certificate this week: 

 
Week beg: 11th December 2017 

Sky Cooper, Lauren Stannard, Ella Green, 
Louis, Harry Keeler, Sonny Mckenzie, Talia 
Morrison, Olivia Edridge, Oliver Jeff, Caitlin 
Potter, Levi Green, Daisy Barnard, William 

Barrett, Ashton McKinney, Rose Greengrass 
and Will Hanwell.  

House Points 
Blickling - 304 

Sandringham - 315 

Holkham - 307 

Felbrigg - 189 


